
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

COVID-19, an update. 
 
Relayers safety is our greatest concern. Therefore with a heavy heart, 
we have postponed Yate Relay For Life until the 31st July-1st August 
2021. 
 
If you have registered for Yate Relay 2020 your registration and online 
fundraising pages will automatically roll on to 2021. We ask that teams 
bank money they may have already raised, and will share details of how 
to do that with team captains. Registration will continue to be open and 
you can register for 2021. 
 
We are looking forward to making this the biggest and best Relay yet 
and will be in touch with some fun, new ways for how you can continue 
to fundraise virtually and at home. All the money you’ve raised so far will 
fund vital cancer research and we’re here to support your fundraising in 
the months to come.   
 
These are uncertain times and we understand that you might have 
questions or worries about coronavirus and how it could affect you, a 
friend or family member who has, or has had, cancer. You can find some 
guidance on coronavirus on the Cancer Research UK website along with 
other useful links and information. We’d also recommend talking to your 
cancer team if you have questions, and to follow NHS advice to reduce 
your risk of catching coronavirus. 
 
As the weeks and months progress, we know that the Yate Relay family 
will remain strong and united in support of each other and our mission to 
beat cancer. We look forward sharing details of a summer get together 
soon! 
 
Please get in contact with us if you have any questions. Keep safe and 
remember that we’re in this together. 
 
The Yate Relay For Life Team  
 
 
 


